
Doug Denyer Reserve
Sports Lighting Installation



Sports Lighting Request

• Insufficient sports facilities to 
meet current demand

• Soccer
• AFL junior / female

• Health and Wellbeing benefits of 
increased participation

• Social connections through 
Sporting Clubs

• Request from Clubs to consider 
lighting

• Opportunity for increased 
unstructured recreation

• Consideration of flood events



Funding Opportunity

State Gov. Community Sports Infrastructure Stimulus Program

• Council endorsed 10 projects  for submission

• $2.5M received from the State Government

• Council to contribute minimum 10% total program costs

• 2yr project completion requirement

• Bonbeach Recreation Reserve, Edithvale Recreation Reserve, 
Kingston Heath Reserve, Heatherton Recreation Reserve, Doug 
Denyer Reserve, Parkdale Bowls Club, Keeley Park Reserve, 
Clarinda Tennis Club, GR Bricker Reserve and Highett 
Recreation Reserve



Lighting Plans



Sports Lighting Technology

• Ecological assessment on the proposed design

• Existing LED technology significantly reduces light spill. 

• Lights directed to the playing fields only

• Australian Standards require minimal light spill outside of the 
sports field

• Design to take into consideration flood events



Predicted Usage

• Mordialloc Junior Football Club and Aspendale Soccer Club 

– Expand junior and female participation

– Gradually build over the coming 3years

• Estimated Hours of Use

– Monday to Friday 5pm-9pm

• Winter programming from 2022

• Allows greater recreation usage. 

e.g running, walking, play



Next Steps

• Finalise lighting design

• Receive ecological assessment report

• Confirm Melbourne Water approval 

• Confirm Moorabbin Airport approval

• Tender process to appoint suitable 
electrical contractor

• Light pole order (up to 20week lead time)

• Installation to occur in early to mid 2022

• Approximate 12week installation 
timeframe



Questions?


